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I	am	remaining	in	the	MPLA	Past	President	role	in	2018-19,	serving	our	President,	
Leslie	Langley,	and	the	other	members	of	the	Executive	Board,	as	well	as	chairing	
the	Administration	Committee.		
	
I	updated	the	work	agreements	(contracts)	for	our	paid	staff,	including	the	contract	
for	our	Leadership	Institute	Coordinator.	Our	December	meeting	will	determine	
whether	or	not	we	will	proceed	with	a	2020	Institute,	in	which	case	we	will	engage	
Aubrey	Madler	as	LI	Coordinator	effective	December	2018.			
	
Judy	and	I	will	begin	work	on	the	2019	budget,	and	present	it	to	the	Executive	
Committee	in	our	January	meeting.		
	
On	a	personal	note,	I	have	changed	jobs,	and	have	accepted	the	position	of	Executive	
Director	for	the	Mid-America	Library	Alliance,	headquartered	here	in	Kansas	City.	I	
will	be	doing	a	lot	less	traveling,	but	will	continue	to	remain	connected	with	MPLA	
through	our	ILL	courier	service	to	Colorado,	Kansas,	and	other	states	in	the	region.		
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
	
Mickey	


